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Dear Parents, Caregivers, and Participants, 

We want to extend our deepest gratitude for your enthusiastic participation at 
the recent Lemonade Stand event at Nature School. Your support and engagement 
contributed to the success of the event, and we are thrilled to announce that we raised 
an impressive ABC amount of money for our YZ purpose. 

It was a joy to see the children and families come together to create a vibrant 
and bustling lemonade stand. Your willingness to participate and let the kids take the 
lead in this fundraising initiative added a special touch to the event. We hope you 
enjoyed the refreshing lemonade and the lively atmosphere as much as we did! 

The funds raised through the Lemonade Stand will play a significant role in 
supporting our YZ purpose, and your generosity has made a positive impact on our 
Nature School community. Your active participation not only contributed to the 
financial success of the event but also created a sense of unity and shared purpose. 

Thank you for letting us be a part of this memorable event. We believe that 
these experiences are not only enjoyable but also valuable in teaching the children 
important lessons about collaboration, community spirit, and the joy of giving back. 

We had lots of fun organizing and participating in the Lemonade Stand, and 
we hope you did too. Your continued support and involvement make a meaningful 
difference in the life of our Fern Flower - Nature School community, and we look 
forward to more opportunities to come together for enjoyable and purposeful 
activities. 

Once again, thank you for your participation and support. 

Warm regards, 

Lera Lucas 

Director, Manager and ECE 

Of Fern Flower – Nature School 
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